
IARC Meeting 25: September 28 2018: minutes 
 
 
The meeting commenced at 21:00 AEST. AC, MC, and MO were in attendance. William Lees, 
Christian Busse and Corey Watson joined the meeting.  
 
1. The minutes of Meeting 24 were accepted. 
2.   The IARC manuscript was discussed, including publication charges. The view was 

expressed that the AIRR community executive should approach the Antibody Society for 
funds to cover the page charges. CB agreed to contact Davide Bagnara, to encourage him 
to press Genbank for the issuing of Genbank numbers for submitted sequences. 

3. WL provided an update on OGRDB. CW and WL will seek approval from the Executive for 
the development of OGRDB as an AIRR initiative, and for the issuing of an AIRR URL for 
OGRDB. The output formats of the various inference utilities was discussed again, and it 
was agreed that the Paris SCAIR meeting should be used as an opportunity to advance the 
need for OGRDB-compliant output with the various utility developers. It was also agreed that 
further action is needed to engage with the developers of ImPre. 

 
The next meeting (Meeting 26) will be on Friday November 8th at 16:30 CET. 
 
The meeting ended at 22:00 AEST. 


